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The epistemic innocence of imperfect cognitions

Posted on Monday 25th March 2013

Professor Lisa Bortolotti has been awarded a 12-month AHRC Fellowship for a project entitled "The epistemic innocence of
imperfect cognitions (/schools/ptr/departments/philosophy/research/projects/epistemic.aspx

The Fellowship will start in September 2013. This project's main aim is to investigate whether imperfect cognitions like delusional beliefs can have
epistemic benefits despite the fact that they can have absurd contents and be insensitive to evidence.

Privacy | Legal | Cookies and cookie policy | Accessibility | Site map | Website feedback | Charitable information

© University of Birmingham 2015



http://www.birmingham.ac.uk
http://www.facebook.com/unibirmingham
http://twitter.com/unibirmingham
http://www.flickr.com/unibirmingham
http://www.youtube.com/unibirmingham
http://www.birmingham.ac.uk/schools/ptr/departments/philosophy/research/projects/epistemic.aspx
http://www.birmingham.ac.uk/privacy
http://www.birmingham.ac.uk/legal
http://www.birmingham.ac.uk/privacy/cookies.aspx
http://www.birmingham.ac.uk/accessibility
http://www.birmingham.ac.uk/sitemap
http://www.birmingham.ac.uk/contact/web-feedback.aspx
http://www.birmingham.ac.uk/university/governance/publication-scheme/charitable.aspx
http://www.birmingham.ac.uk/news/latest/2014/11/website-of-the-year.aspx

